Library Activity: Good Luck on Your Exams (05/05/2016)
Dear Students,

We are pleased to announce that the University Library will organize a cheer-up activity to

give support and to wish students all the best for the final examination.

Some snacks and soft drinks will be presented to our students who come to our Library on
9 &10 May 2016, 11:00-12:00 and 16:00-17:00 at the front entrance.

Moreover, during the activity period we will provide a set of photo frame prop for students
to take a selfie. Those who post the selfie on social media will have a chance to get a little
gift for stress relief (First come, first served while supplies last). Kindly also refer to the

attached poster.

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us at lib_circ@umac.mo or 8822
8160.

See you all on 9 & 10 May and good luck on your exams!

Best Regards,

UM Library
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